
Sent: September 17, 2021 8:12 AM 
To: Brittany Drury <bdrury@georgianbluffs.ca> 
Subject: Festival of Northern Lights 2021 
 
Greetings,  hope this finds you well. 
 
The Festival of Northern Lights is getting ready to shine bright again this year. 
 
We are reaching out to our sponsors with the opportunity to sponsor again this year.  The sponsorship 
funds raised go directly into putting on the Festival or Northern Lights and maintaining the displays.  We 
would be pleased to have your business included in our sponsorship program this year.  
 
Your Bronze sponsorship of $250 last year was truly appreciated by the community, who, despite the 
pandemic, came out to enjoy the Festival’s displays in record numbers.  We imagine this year will even 
see more visitors. 
 
Please let us know if you are interested in sponsoring the same as last year, would like a different 
sponsorship package, or are unable to this year.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Stay safe and well, 
 
Jamie 
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